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POLICY 
 
The Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board believes that the administration of medication is a 

shared responsibility of students, parents, and school staff. The Board recognizes that in order for 

some students to attend school, Board staff may need to be involved in the administration of 

medication as directed by the prescribing health care practitioner. 

 

In accordance with Ministry of Education Policy/Program Memorandum No. 81, the Huron-Superior 

Catholic District School Board will ensure that all pupils with special health needs receive support 

services which are prescribed as essential to their participation in school programs. 
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